
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 11, 2015 
 
Chair and Members 
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
 
Re: Resignation from the Town and Gown Committee 

 
I am currently appointed by Council to the Town and Gown Committee and the Western Fair 
Association Board of Governors.  Unfortunately, the scheduled time of the Town and Gown 
Committee meetings often conflicts with meetings related to the Western Fair Board of 
Governors and related subcommittee meetings.  As a result of the meeting time conflict, I am 
regretfully submitting my resignation of my appointment to the Town and Gown Committee. 

 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Josh Morgan 
Councillor Ward 7      
 
 
 
 
 


